
     

 

The research assessed how the project  

• established a sustainable system for practitioners to identify the additional skills they believe 
they need,  

• developed training programmes to address these needs and  

• built relationships between workers in different organisations.  

Lead researcher, Professor Kay Morris Matthews noted  “There is no doubt that the Ngātahi Project 
is a good news story. We have enough experts on the ground in Hawke’s Bay running these very 
sophisticated wānanga, which practitioners believe are making a difference. 

With funding now in place, Ngātahi can go from strength to strength. The focus will be on more 
training in areas like addictions and care and protection. More organisations will also be invited to 
join the project, which will add more diverse voices and perspectives from across the sector.” 

More information can be found at this link 

https://www.eit.ac.nz/research-innovation/community-health/patient-centred-research-home-
away-from-home/ 

 


